
 

Minutes of the Silkmen Supports Trust Meeting   

Held on  

9th April 2018 

 

PRESENT:  Steve Mundy (Chair) 
   John Abbott 
   Bernie Rickman 

Chrissie Thompson  
Andy Mellor  
Marie Grundy 
 

APOLOGIES:  Myra Clarke 
   Jon Smart 
 
 
9/4/01  Awards 
 

Steve informed the meeting and complimented Chrissie on being awarded the 
Vanarama National League Volunteer of the Month for the March. 
 

9/4/02  Finance Report    
 
 John provided copies of the Financial Report.  There is currently £5700 in the 

account.  The pledge has raised currently around £1300. 
 
 
  
9/4/03  Funding Request – Insulation of the McIlroy 
 

A request had been received for support in funding the insulation of the McIlroy Suit.  

The club have managed to get a 50% loan from the FA towards to the cost and this 

would require £4183. Following some discussion it was agreed that the Lotto would 

contribute £1000 and the SST would provide the £3183.  John is to liaise with Barrie 

Darcey on how the payments are to be made.   

 
9/4/04  Funding Requests - IT 
 

Richard Patrick has contacted the Trust on behalf of the Club requesting support to 
replace computer equipment.  It was agreed that the £1000 already given to the club 



 

to purchase kitchen equipment which has not been spent could be used along with 
up to a further £250 from the SST. The Club will liaise with John Abbott for payment. 

 
9/4/05  Board Positions 
 
 Steve reported that there had been no volunteers for either the position of 

Chairman or Secretary. Steve indicated he would carry on in the role for the time 
being. 

 
 

A.O.B. 
 
 It was confirmed that the SST again would be paying for the Awards for the POY 

event.  Marie informed John of the number of awards and the approximate cost.  
 
  Steve reported that the SST have been informed that Rob Heyes is no longer 

General Manager of the Club and that the day to day running of the club was being 
overseen by Julie Briggs, Caroline Hall and Stuart Joseph. 

 
Date of Next Meeting 

 
 The next meeting will be held on Monday 14th May 2018 at 7:45 pm in the Club.   


